
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF PORTLAND 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

MARCH 20, 2024 and March 21, 2024 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

MEETINGS HAVE BEEN CANCELED 

 

NO NEW APPLICATIONS RECEIVED 

 

THE NEXT SPECIAL MEETING WILL BE SCHEDULED IN 
SEPTEMBER TO HEAR AND DELIBERATE ON MOTOR 

VEHICLE APPEALS  

 


